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PARENTS AND CARERS SUPPORT NEWSLETTER

KC PARENTPals
1-YEAR EDUCATION

As part of the government’s COVID-19 skills recovery 
response, Kirklees College has been granted additional 
funding to support the delivery of selected qualifications. 

We want to encourage as many learners as possible to 
complete a one-year training programme to support their 
progression into employment or an apprenticeship.

This offer is available to 18-19-year-olds who completed 
a course at Kirklees College in the last academic year. It is 
designed to give young people the opportunity to upskill or 
retrain and gain valuable employability skills and experience 
that will prove beneficial in the post-COVID job market. 

Learners will be able to complete a course in the following 
areas: Construction, Engineering, Health and Social Care, IT, 
Manufacturing and Motor Vehicle.

Please email info@kirkleescollege.ac.uk for further 
information. 

Northorpe Hall is delivering free 
workshops for children and young 
people and their parents/carers. The 
series includes supporting students 
back into education, an introduction to 
young people’s mental health, support 
for parents and carers, self-harm and 
supporting 
sleep.

Click here to 
book a place.

NORTHORPE HALL 

FREE WORKSHOPS

In Kirklees and other surrounding areas, 
tighter measures have been introduced 
to combat the rise in COVID-19 cases. 

Click here for the latest guidance. 

We are continually reviewing our 
COVID-secure measures and as 
government advice changes we will 
keep students, parents/carers and 
visitors informed. 

Our Health & Safety Manager, Adam 
Darlow, will be joining us at our online 
KC Parent Pals meeting on 27 August to 
give information on our measures and 
answer your questions. Instructions on 
how to join this meeting will be sent by 
email.

To find out more please email 
support@kirkleescollege.ac.uk

CHANGES TO

COVID-19 GUIDELINES

NEW CYCLE/WALK TO COLLEGE 
INITIATIVE

We have recently launched the NEW Walk to College and 
Cycle to College Initiatives for students. We are asking 
students who live less than two miles away to walk or cycle 
into college from September, if possible. This is not only a 
healthier option but it also reduces the risk of infection from 
using public transport.
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TOGETHERALL

Big White Wall has rebranded as ‘Togetherall’ to 
represent its community which is open and inclusive 
to everyone.

Although the name has changed, the service 
remains the same 
and students will 
be able to access 
24/7 mental health 
support using their 
existing log in 
details here.

PLEASE RETURN
ENROLMENT FORMS

Students returning to college 
in September must return their 
enrolment form. If your young 
adult does not have a form, 
please email customerservices@
kirkleescollege.ac.uk to 
request a new one. Remember 
students will not be allowed 
to return to college unless 
they have returned this 
form.

RESULTS DAY 2020

The results release dates are:
Thursday 13 August – posted to home address
Rockschool qualifications
BTEC Level 3 Nationals exam results

Thursday 20 August – available via Student
Pro-Portal account
GCSE Maths, English and Biology
Functional Skills Maths and English Level 1 and 2
BTEC Level 2 exam results

Friday 21 August – notified when available via Student 
Pro-Portal account
All other results
 
Students will be sent a certificate collection slot with a 
date and time of when to collect their certificate. If they 
are unable to collect it on the given date, certificates will 
be retained for 18 months to collect at a later date. Please 
check the college website for further updates. Results day 
students can access their results from 9am on ProPortal.

STAY ALERT TO STAY SAFE

Following the government COVID-19 guidance, we have 
introduced new Health and Safety measures to keep you safe at 
college, including hand sanitising stations, one-way systems, floor 
markings, smaller classes, staggered timetables, online learning 
options and additional student support.

SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES IN PLACE #STAYSAFE
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